MOSSBERG SA-410 SHOTGUNS DUE TO MISFIRE HAZARD

Date: 25 May 2022

Description: this recall notice only applies to the serial numbers of the SA-410 Shotguns listed
at Mossberg.com/sa410-recall.

UPC DESCRIPTION
884110757968 SA-410 FIELD 410/26 4R Shotgun
884110757951 SA-410 TURKEY 410/26 B Shotgun

Hazard: The firearms hammer can fail to fully engage the sear, causing the round to fire, cycling the slide,
and potentially resulting in multiple discharges without depressing the trigger.

Remedy: If your SA-410 shotgun is among those listed, please do not load, fire or use your SA-410
shotgun and contact Mossberg immediately to arrange to have your shotgun upgraded free of charge.

Consumer Contact: Mossberg requests that you please contact them by email at
SA410Recall@Mossberg.com, or by calling (203) 230-5300 (Monday through Friday, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30
p.m. EST).

Recall: # 22-012



